
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

February 17, 2022 

 

 

California Wildfire Safety Advisory Board  

715 P Street, 20th Floor  

Sacramento, CA 95814 

WSAB@energysafety.ca.gov  

 

 

Re: WSAB’s Draft Guidance Advisory Opinion for the 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plans of 

Electric Publicly Owned Utilities and Rural Electric Cooperatives 

 

 

Dear Wildfire Safety Advisory Board: 

 

Burbank Water and Power (BWP), a department of the City of Burbank, would like to confirm 

its receipt of the Wildfire Safety Advisory Board (WSAB) draft Guidance Advisory Opinion for 

the 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plans of Electric Publicly Owned Utilities and Rural Electric 

Cooperatives dated February 10, 2022.  

 

BWP would also like to acknowledge the WSAB’s request for comments to the WSAB’s draft 

Guidance Advisory Opinion by February 17, 2022. BWP has been collectively reviewing the 

WSAB’s draft Guidance Advisory Opinion with other publicly owned utilities through the 

California Municipal Utilities Association (CMUA) and the Southern California Public Power 

Association (SCPPA). BWP concurs with comments submitted to the WSAB by joint 

associations CMUA, SCPPA, Northern California Power Agency, and the Golden State Power 

Cooperative as per their letter dated February 17, 2022. 

 

We thank the members of the WSAB for providing their recommendations to BWP’s Wildfire 

Mitigation Plan. BWP will evaluate the recommendations made by the WSAB, and where 

appropriate, incorporate them into a future WMP.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please call David Hernandez of our Engineering Division at 

818-238-3576. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Riad Sleiman 

Assistant General Manager, Electric Services 

 

RS:DH:CC:ms 

 
c: Dawn Roth Lindell 
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